
Pray for Pastor Gary and family as they receive additional information on 

the next steps to deal with the cancer that has now become metastatic in 

his liver. Also, pray for wisdom in decision-making for the best treatment 

option. Habakkuk 3:17-18 are the verses that the DeSalvo family has been 

clinging to throughout this journey.  

Though the fig tree does not bud 

    and there are no grapes on the vines, 

though the olive crop fails 

    and the fields produce no food, 

though there are no sheep in the pen 

    and no cattle in the stalls, 

yet I will rejoice in the Lord, 

    I will be joyful in God my Savior.  

SHORT TERM SUMMER MISSION TRIPS 

During the summer, TBC will be sending many short term mission teams 

around the world to Ukraine, Estonia, Rwanda, and New York City. Please 

be praying for travel mercies, health, that the Gospel will heard and 

received, and God will be glorified in all things. 

 TBC NIGHT AT SUMMER FUN  
Save the date for TBC at Summer Fun on August 16! 

TBC E-NEWSLETTER 

If you haven’t signed up for our monthly e-newsletter, sign up now on our 

homepage! You’ll receive the latest on all our ministries and upcoming events.  

 FOR THE CITY  
We are so excited about what God is doing through the body of Christ in our 

community as we share His love. Summer can often provide a break from the 

craziness of life but can also provide some potential extra time in our 

schedules. Please consider donating some of that extra time to a local 

ministry in your area. For a list of local organizations and various 

opportunities,  
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Dr. Dan Wallace               Questions #3        June 25, 2017 

Can We Trust the Bible? 
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Dr. Wallace is the Senior Professor of New Testament Studies at Dallas Theological 
Seminary where he has taught for almost 3 decades. He is also the founder and 
Executive Director of the Center for the Study of New Testament Manuscripts.  
Dr. Wallace has authored many books including Reinventing Jesus. He is one of the 
world’s foremost authorities on textual criticism of Scripture. He is a member of 
several scholarly societies. His postdoctoral work includes work on Greek grammar 
at Tyndale House in Cambridge. He is in demand as a speaker at churches, colleges, 
and conferences. Dr. Wallace and his wife, Pati, have four adult sons, three daughters 
in-law, three granddaughters, and a Labrador Retriever. 
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